
  

 CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              December 9, 2019 

 

 

COMMUNICATION 

  
 Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent’s Award.  The 

 award is given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments.  Recipients for 

 December were:  Cade Weber, sixth grade; Sophia Reynolds, junior high; Hayden 

 Holbrook, high school.  

 

 Elementary boiler had a new pump replaced. Winter break will allow time for repainting 

 of bathrooms; deep cleaning the elementary library, bleachers and music room and high 

 school library, bleachers and locker rooms. The high school library floors will be stripped 

 and an epoxy coating will be applied to the art’s department bathroom floors.  

 

 Central Linn’s Continuous Improvement Plan has been posted to the District’s website.  
 

BOARD ACTION 

 
➢ Approved meeting minutes of the November Regular Board Meeting.  

➢ Approved meeting minutes of the November 25 Board Work Session. 

➢ Declared Zone 2 vacant. 

➢ Acknowledged Staff Positions and Pay. 

➢ Approved a $0.15 increase to lunch prices. 

➢ Voted Teary Deacon to represent the Linn Benton Lincoln ESD Region Board of 

Directors, position 10, in the 2019 Oregon School Board Association’s elections.  

➢ Agreed to use the Oregon School Board Association’s Superintendent Evaluation 

Workbook, Part 1: Performance Standards 1-9, when evaluating Superintendent 

Gardner for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

 

 

 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

JANUARY 13, 2020 – 6:30 P.M. – CLES LIBRARY 

 

BOARD WORK SESSION 

JANUARY 27, 2020 – 6:00 P.M. - MR. ROWTON’S ROOM @ CLHS 

 


